
Zen House

NEWSLETTER
August

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

We have enjoyed welcoming children back into the setting over the past few weeks and 
hearing about all the lovely memories they have made at home during lockdown. We are 

looking forward to seeing the remainder of the children return in September and we hope you 
are all staying safe and well at home. Please don’t forget to send in photos of what you and 

your child have been doing, so we can build on these experiences at nursery. 

The children have loved talking about their 
time at home during lockdown, and sharing 
their experiences. To build on this, we have 
made a display of memories on a ‘Memory 
Branch’ to reflect the experiences the children 
have been engaging in at nursery. 

As always, we are passionate about 
following the children’s interests and so we 
have enjoyed discovering worms, spiders, 
and all manner of other creepy crawlies. 
Many of the children have spoken about 
rainbow walks and pictures they have 
made during lockdown so we have loved 
creating our own large scale rainbow 
pictures using chalk. The children have also 

been talking about their 
parents wearing masks 
so we have been 
exploring what masks 
are used for. We then 
created our own 
supermarket and masks 
to wear while we are 
shopping, discussing 
when to put on our 
masks and how to wash 
our hands. 


